
Public Housing Agency Plan Provision – Five Year Plan

Anytown Housing Authority (AHA)
The Anytown Housing Authority (AHA) has adopted a policy (the “AHA VAWA Policy”) to implement applicable provisions of the Violence Against Women and Department of Justice Reauthorization Act of 2005 (Pub. L. 109-162) (VAWA).  AHA’s goals, objectives and policies to enable AHA to serve the needs of child and adult victims of domestic violence, dating violence and stalking, as defined in VAWA, are stated in the AHA VAWA Policy, a copy of which is attached to this Plan.  In addition, AHA shall operate programs to serve the needs of child and adult victims of domestic violence, dating violence and stalking as and to the extent such programs are described from time to time in AHA’s Annual Public Housing Agency Plan.  

This sample form is intended for use by public housing agencies, in consultation with their legal counsel, to implement the provisions of the Violence Against Women Act.  It is not intended as a substitute for obtaining legal advice, but rather as information that may be used by agency counsel as a point of departure in preparing documents suitable to the agency.  Neither NAHRO nor the drafter(s) of this document warrants or guarantees its efficacy, sufficiency or compliance with law.   Agencies must look solely to their legal counsel for final determinations concerning the form and substance of their documents implementing VAWA.


